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The Sierra Nevada Range forms the backbone of
California, supplying the nation’s most populous state
with irreplaceable resources such as water, timber, and
recreational opportunities. The southern portion of this
range climbs from near sea level to 14,495 feet eleva-
tion in less than 60 miles, supporting an extraordinary
diversity of plants and wildlife.

The Sequoia and Kings Canyon Field Station pro-
vides client agencies scientific information for sound
management of national parks and other federal lands
in the Sierra Nevada. The field station’s research
currently focuses on four stressors identified by the
congressionally mandated Sierra Nevada Ecosystem
Project as being particularly threatening to Sierra
Nevada ecosystems: loss of natural fire regimes, exotic
species invasion, air pollution, and human-induced
increase in global temperatures.

To address these issues, the Sequoia and Kings Canyon
Field Station has formed strong research partnerships
with the National Park Service, U.S. Forest Service,
University of California, and many other universities.
Current research includes studies of historical landscape
change and fire regimes, effects of stressors on forest
ecosystems, invasive plant response to disturbance,
and the effects of prescribed fire on stream chemistry
and hydrology.

Lead Scientists

Jon E. Keeley, Ph.D., Research Ecologist
• Fire ecology
• Invasive plant ecology
• Chaparral and forest ecology
• Watershed ecology

Nathan L. Stephenson, Ph.D., Research Ecologist
• Global change ecology
• Fire ecology
• Forest ecology

For more information, contact:
USGS WERC Sequoia and Kings Canyon Field Station
HCR 89 Box 4
Three Rivers, CA 93271
Phone: 559.565.3171   Fax: 559.565.3177
For a list of technical products from this field station,
click on the “Products” button on our home page at
http://www.werc.usgs.gov/


